
 
 

 
 

Clerk of the Council 
John Boston 

8 Chester Close 
Newbury 

RG14 7RR 
e-mail: 

      clerk@greenham.gov.uk 
       www.greeenham.gov.uk 
  

 
   01635 529900 

                                  3 September 2009  
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
YOU ARE HEREBY CALLED to a Meeting of the Parish Council to be held on 
Wednesday 9th September 2009 at 8.00 pm at St Mary's Church Centre, Greenham. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
John Boston 
Clerk of the Council 
 
 

AGENDA 

1. Apologies for Absence 

2. Declarations of Interest 
 Declarations of Personal or Prejudicial Interests in respect of matters before the Council.   
 Councillors may also declare Interests in respect of individual items as necessary 
 
3. Minutes of the last Meeting 

4.  Matters Arising 
  Update on matters previously considered by Greenham Parish Council.   
5. Abbotswood/Pinchington Lane 
 Including matters pertaining to Deadman's Lane 

6. Nationwide Data Centre 

7, Racecourse Development   

8. A34 Works Site 
 
9. Wincanton Container Storage at NGP 
 
10. Planning 

 (a) Applications 

 (b)  Decisions.   

11.  Finance & Accounts for Payment 

12. Parish Plan 
 Report on progress to date 
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13. Web Site & Contract 
 Current Position 
 
14.  Allotments 
 Report on actions to date 
 
15. Newbury Town Council – Conservation area 
 
16. West Berks ASB Data base 
 Update on current position 
 
17. Sustainable Communities Act 
 Review of legislation 
 
18. Exchange of Information and Items for next Agenda 

Date of Next Meeting –14 October 2009 
 
Members of the Public are welcome to attend the meeting, to ask questions and to 
comment on the proceedings with the consent of the Chairman. 
 
Confidential Matters – Public Bodies (Admission to Meetings) Act 1960 
 
To resolve under Article 1 (2) to exclude the public and press whenever publicity would be 
prejudicial to the public interest by reason of the confidential nature of the business to be 
transacted. 
 
You are invited to contact the Clerk of the Council if you have any matters of concern 
that you would like the Council to address. 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 


